


The combined Chamber Choir and Community Choir will present their final concert 
this quarter Sunday, March 7 at 7:30 p.m. at the East Point Presbyterian Church. 
Paul Wiens will direct the 70-voice group in J.S. Bach's motet, "Jesu, Priceless 
Treasure", two contemporary compositions by Randall Thompson and several Negro spirit­
uals. The public is invited to attend. 

ON CAMPUS 

***Free movies tonight sponsored by the Student Activities Committee will be "Charge 
of the Light Brigade," "Captain Blood" and "They lied With Their Boots On." The 
showing begins at 6 p.m. in B-13, and faculty and staff are invited to attend. 

***The American Yearbook Company, which will be printing Clayton's first student 
yearbook this year, will be sending a professional photographer, Mr. Cliff Sanders, 
to the campus Tuesday, March 9 to take' pictures for the publication. Mr. Sanders 
will be on campus most of the day, and the cooperation of faculty and staff with him 
would be appreciated by the students. 

***A special administration of the Scholastic Aptitude Test will be given on campus 
Wednesday, March 10 from 6 to 10 p.m. in B-15 for those who plan to enroll Spring 
Quarter. A test fee of $5.75 in cash or check made payable to the college is requirec 

CAMPUS AND COMMUNITY 

***The subject of "Community Campus Report" over WSSA-Radio at 12:30 p.m. Monday, 
March 8 will be an interview with Mrs. Frances Bowen on the Secretarial Sciences 
Program. Mrs. Ellen Hamner will soon begin active recruitment for Secretarial Science 
in all the area high schools. 

PEOPLE AND PLACES 

MRS. LUCY CHAMPION visited Clayton County Schools February 24, and went yesterday 
to visit several Atlanta public high schools. 

MISS NANCY CROSS was at the University of Georgia February 15 and 16 attending the 
University's Junior College Conference, and again Feb ruary 18 through 20 attending 
an In-Service Counselors Meeting. 

JERRY GUEST will travel to Central Piedmont College in Charlotte, N.C. March 8 to 
examine the Learning Center there. 

"Potpourri" is published weekly by the Office of Information Services to provide 
news of interest to the faculty and staff. You are invited to submit news by the 
Wednesday noon preceding publication on Friday. 
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